
Celebrate First Responder Appreciation 

Week September 21 - 27, 2016! 

Update from the Executive Board 
September 2016 

Retirements 
President’s Notes 

 President Spalding would like to thank all who contributed photos for the 

First Responder Appreciation video PSA. Our gratitude goes to KATU and 

the Oregon Association of Broadcasters for their work on the project.  

 Gov. Brown issued a proclamation declaring Sept. 21-27, 2016 First Re-

sponder Appreciation Week. Click here to read the proclamation. 

 Have you enjoyed the return of the Weekly News Updates? Don’t forget to 

check the sidebar of each issue for a profile on one of your peers and 

OACP leaders. We hope to use these profiles as a way for members to get 

to know each other in a new capacity. Click here to read previous features. 

OACP Update 

Upcoming Events 

 Fall Conference Schedule: The 2016 Fall Leadership Training Conference is quickly approaching! If you 

haven’t already registered, click here. Presentation topics include impartiality, resiliency, competency and 

the VALOR Initiative. It will be an excellent program. 

 Legislators Visit DPSST Scenario Village: On Sept. 6th, seven legislators joined OACP Executive Director 

Kevin Campbell to experience “patrol week” as role players at the Public Safety Academy.  Photos above. 

 Spousal Support Program: We are excited to offer a new tool for members’ spouses. After speaking with 

several chiefs’ wives, both current and retired, we have created a monthly newsletter geared toward 

providing resources and networking for the loved ones of law enforcement professionals. Each issue will 

contain pertinent articles, an updated list of helpful organizations, reading materials and websites, as well 

as a “peer profile” of a different member’s spouse. If your significant other would like to participate, please 

send her contact information to marie@victorygrp.com or shayla@victorygrp.com. 

 Sept. 28 - 29, 2016  ~  Salem 
DPSST 
OACP/OSSA Fall Leadership 
Training Conference 
 
 Jan. 17 - 19, 2017  ~  Seaside 
Seaside Civic & Convention Ctr. 
ELTS Winter Conference 

 Chief Ken Lewis,    
Rogue River PD 

 Chief Alan Orr,          
Tigard PD 

 Chief Mark J. Miranda, 
Newport PD 

New Appointments 

 Chief Chris Snyder,               
Rogue River PD 

 Chief Matt Carmichael, 
University of Oregon PD 

 

file:///O:/Tori's Folder/First Responders Appreciation Day/First_Responder_Week_2016_compressed.pdf
file:///O:/Tori's Folder/Weekly Profiles/OACP_MemberSpotlights_Weeks1-5.pdf
https://oracp.memberclicks.net/index.php?option=com_content&view=article&id=63:2016-joint-oacp-ossa-leadership-conference--sept--28-29th&catid=22:conferences&Itemid=114

